
December 2, 2022 

Dear Brooke Grove Families, 

I hope that you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday! We are back at The Grove and ready for more 
learning and fun! I am glad to hear that so many of you were able to meet with your child’s teacher for a 
parent conference. We believe that parents are the child’s first teachers, and we can learn so much from 
you that will help inform our work. Teamwork makes the dream work! Please reach out to your child’s 
teacher if you have not yet had a conference - it is not too late! As always, please let me know if you 
have questions or concerns, or input and feedback. We are committed to providing a safe environment 
where everyone can engage in learning, achieve their fullest potential, and thrive in their lives.  

Next week is a busy week with our Book Fair and our Holiday Craft Night! Please see more information 
in the attached newsletter about these activities and more! I hope you all have a wonderful weekend! 

Warmly, 

Jolynn Tarwater, Principal 

 

 
 
Attachments: 

messages/attachments/59666566f333c219354e4b30360337ce/12.2.22.pdf (1691.1 KB) 
 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstorage.googleapis.com%2Fpt04-1%2Fmessages%2Fattachments%2F59666566f333c219354e4b30360337ce%2F12.2.22.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Ctammy_hertel%40mcpsmd.org%7Cc7f8a217ef534d5b9a5708dad4ab7d4b%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638056130268720923%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=V4YDvBm6cGj63joqEHmSjwGB%2BSS2jSNgsFbLuoLSKe4%3D&reserved=0

